
Calling all budding science writers in UK schools!
•	 Are you currently a school, sixth form or college student in the 	
	 UK in Year 10, Year 11 or Year 12 (or equivalent)?
•	 Are you fascinated by science and want to communicate it to 	
	 those around you?
•	 Would you like to see your work published in the next issue of 	
	 The Oxford Scientist AND win a £50 Amazon voucher?

If you answered YES to all of the above, then all you need to do is write a 700-word article about a 
“scientific discovery” of your choice by 27th April 2018. There are no right or wrong topic choices, so your 
article could discuss anything from early scientific discoveries such as Darwin’s theory of evolution, to 
more recent scientific discoveries such as the observation of gravitational waves.

Once you have written your article, you can upload it on our website at www.oxsci.org/schools/ 
Articles must be submitted by 27th April 2018.

Articles will be judged by our panel of experts, and the winning article will be published in the next issue of 
The Oxford Scientist. The winning entrant will also receive a £50 Amazon voucher, sponsored by Oxford 
Sparks. The runners-up will have their articles featured on our website. 

If you have any questions about the competition, please email competition@oxsci.org.

If your school, sixth form or college would like to subscribe to The Oxford Scientist for just £15 per year, 
please contact editor@oxsci.org.

the Oxford Scientist 
Schools Writing Competition

The Oxford Scientist is proud to announce our first ever Schools Science Writing 
Competition, in collaboration with Oxford Sparks.


